
APPENDIX 3 

 

Admissions consultation questionnaire questions 

 

Buckinghamshire Council Admissions consultation for 2022 entry 

Primary School Admission Rules and Planned Admission Numbers (PAN) changes 

We are not proposing any changes to the Primary School Admissions Rules. 

We are proposing changes to primary school catchment areas for Denham Village Infant 
School in conjunction with a parallel consultation of Denham Green E-Act Academy as in 
Paragraph 1.6 - 1.9 

No consultation on Planned Admission Number (PAN) increases as there is no requirement 
to formally consult on increasing a PAN, but to note increase proposed to Hughenden 
Primary Reception entry point and Little Chalfont Combined School for the junior entry 
point as in Paragraph 1.3 - 1.4 

Little Chalfont has asked to reinstate an intake at Junior transfer of +2 pupils and 
Hughenden Primary is formally recorded as 30 Published Admission Number.  * 
 
Do you agree with the proposed changes to the catchment areas for Denham Village Infant 
School? * 
Yes          No     I have no view 
 
You may comment here, please make it clear which school your comment relates to: * 
 
 
 
 


